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                                                                                                              11th September 2020    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Common Flu Vaccination – Tuesday 20th October 2020 

You will be receiving today in your child’s bookbag a letter from the School Nursing Service 
about the planned Common Flu Vaccinations on 20th October 2020 at Brook Infant School. 
This is for all children from Reception through to Year Two and is given as a nasal spray. Please 
note this is not a Coronavirus vaccine.  

Please read the letter and leaflet in detail as this will explain the process and answer any 
questions that you may have. If after reading it you still have questions or if you have a child 
with a specific health need which you would like specialist advice about, please call the School 
Nursing Immunisation Team at Crawley Hospital on 01273 696011 ext 2043. 

In the letter there is a detachable Influenza Consent form. Please can we ask that this is 
completed fully and returned via your child’s teacher to Brook Infant School as soon as 
possible and by 25th September 2020 at the very latest. Please note that we will need a 
completed consent form for every child, even if you do not give consent – there is a separate 
box for this on the form. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the office if you have any questions. 

Kind regards 

Sarah Cox 

Sarah Cox 
Headteacher 
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